
Dr. Kenneth R. Elliott  
Dean of Faculty 

 
Monday,	June	6,	2016	

	
Re:	Annual	Report:	
 
Dear	friends	in	Christ,	
	
As	you	know	I	have	been	the	stated	supply	for	Shiloh	Presbyterian	Church,	now	
completing	29	years	as	their	pastor.	The	church	is	small	but	the	people	of	Shiloh	are	
faithful	and	love	the	Lord	dearly.		I	very	much	would	like	to	continue	as	their	stated	
supply.	
	
Even	though	I	presently	do	not	have	a	specific	call	I	request	that	my	name	remain	on	
the	rolls	of	Presbytery.	
	
Also	I	am	continuing	as	the	Dean	of	Adult	Studies	at	Belhaven	University.		As	the	
Dean	I	oversee	the	teaching	faculty	for	courses	in	Bible,	Psychology,	Social	Science	
and	also	the	Master’s	programs.	
	
Finally,	I	would	like	to	thank	the	Presbytery	for	its	support	and	continued	
encouragement	in	my	service	to	the	Lord	at	Shiloh	Presbyterian.			
	
All	the	best	in	Jesus	Christ,	
	
	
Kenneth	R	Elliott	
	

Jackson Adult Studies 
Belhaven University 

4780-I-55 North 
Suite 125 

Jackson, MS  39211 
601-709-0966 

kelliott@belhaven.edu 


